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New Safety Recall Dealer Communication – S59082216 
 
FCA US LLC (“FCA US”) announced a safety recall on certain 2016 model year (UF) 
Chrysler 200 vehicles.  
 
Some of the above vehicles may have been manufactured with front and/or rear 
suspension component fasteners that were not tightened to the proper torque 
specification.  Loose suspension component fasteners could alter the vehicle’s handling 
characteristics and cause a crash without warning. 
 
FCA US will conduct a voluntary safety recall to replace all one-time use fasteners and 
tighten all reusable fasteners to the correct torque specification. 
 
VINs identified as being involved in this campaign are currently live and searchable. 
 

Dealers will be notified of the launch of this safety recall by way of established methods 
used in the past.  Remedy communication is estimated to be available during the first 
week of September. 
 
We ask that you please take the time to ensure that your personnel are aware of this 
communication and are prepared to execute a customer friendly process for inquiries on 
involved vehicles. 
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